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I respectfully request  that the DOE, Office of Fossil Energy extend the deadline for public
 comment  in re. the "Application for Long-Term Authorization To Export Domestically
 Produced Natural Gas Through Canada to Non-Free Trade Agreement Countries After
 Liquefaction to Liquefied Natural Gas for a 20-Year."
 
Allowing the export of LNG through Canada to support and justify the construction of high-
pressure, proposed pipelines through New England, eg, Kinder Morgan's NED pipeline, is not
 in the public interest, but in the interest of private, corporate profit.
 
Together, we must carefully assess the price to paid to the price to be paid by our citizens and
 to the environment that sustains us by allowing export of NG for private profit.
 
Marion E. Wheeler

Ashfield, MA 01330-0479
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